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Ruth Nettles 

From: Dianne E. Robertson [droberts@scgov.net] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: 0063-001 .pdf 

Monday, December 08,2008 4:38 PM 

Workshop Comments - Docket #080503 

Attached please find Sarasota County’s post-workshop comments regarding Renewable Portfolio Standard Rulemaking. 

Thank you. 

Dianne Robertson 
Executive Assistant to Jim Ley, County Administrator, and 
Dave Bullock and Susan Scott, Deputy County Administrators 
1660 Ringling Blvd, 2nd Floor 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
4 941-861-5111 

941-861-5987 
El droberts@scgov.net 

& Think Green! - PI ase  con ider t h e  environment before you print th is  email 

12/8/2008 



December 5,2008 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Sliumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Su bin i tted to li.!.~.!~.~~~~~~~.~.~~.~!~!!.~.:!~,~.~,!~ 

Subject: Docket #080503 Renewable Portfolio Standard Rulemaking 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

As was stated in my letter dated Septcmber 3, Sarasota County is committed to building a Sustainable 
Community and supports passage of a Renewable Portfolio Standard of 20 percent by 2020 as a means to 
build the clean energy economy in our state. The Sarasota Board of County Commissioners has 
appointed a Solar Hot Water Citizen Task Force that is charged with determining an appropriate strategy 
for local government involvement in promoting solar water heating technologies in our community. Our 
citizens have identified solar thermal as a low cost, immediate solution to increasing our energy 
independence and building green jobs locally. This Task Force is currently working to determine how 
best to define a possible public-private partnership that would remove the up front funding barriers of 
solar thermal technology for homeowners and rapidly accelerate its application in our community. 

As the Public Service Commission makes its final deliberations on the details of a Renewable Portfolio 
Standard (RPS), Sarasota County would like to strongly encourage the inclusion of solar hot water offsets 
of electric generation. As one of the most cost-effective renewable energy technologies in Florida, solar 
hot water represents a low hanging fruit which will make any RPS target easier and less expensive to 
achieve. Inclusion of solar thermal in the RPS would also take advantage of a strong network of existing 
small businesses already engaged in the installation of the technology and prepared to quickly ramp up 
that effort with the right market and policy incentives. 
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oun ty Administrator 

Sarasota County Commission 
Deputy County Administrators 
Theresa Connor, P.E., Environmental Services Executive Director 
Amy H.  Meese, Natural Resources General Manager 

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR -3 1660 Ringling Boulevard, 2& Floor, Sarasota, FL 34236 
Telephone: 941/061-5111 a:+ Fax: 941/861-5987 


